Ahousaht First Nation

Maaqutusiis Hahoulthlee Stewardship Society

Continued sovereignty based on our
continuous occupancy, usage, and
management of Hahuutii (Ahousaht Hahuutii
Declaration). A community vision to inform
negotiations for enhanced Ahousaht
stewardship, sustainable development &
authority over Ahousaht Hahuutii.

Who will be involved?

Ahousaht Muséim

The Community Advisory Committee - Guy
Louie, Moy Sutherland, Tyson Atleo

The Nature Conservancy as the key resource
support

MHSS - as the project sponsor and
manager

West Coast Aquatic - marine planners

Where are the meetings?

A series of community meetings are
scheduled as follows starting at
6pm and going to 9pm on:

October 14th - Ahousaht Multi Purpose
Room

October 15th - Tsongees Health Centre,
Victoria

October 18th - Friendship Centre, Port
Alberni

Please attend and make your voice heard!

Contact Tara Atleo via email at
tdsatleo@umeek.com

Also visit our website at mhssahousaht.ca
for the latest information!

Ahousaht Hahuutii Vision

Why pursue a land &
marine usevision?

This vision will help us assert our rights as the legal and sovereign

occupants and users of our lands and waters, and will alirm our
economic strength while responsibly managing Hahuutii with
Iisaak (a sacred respect). This will enable us to manage all of the
Hahuutii as the rightful governance authority and ensure that any
and alleconomicopportunities are developed in away to maximize
Ahousaht participation and benefit.

There will be several community input sessions to determine
Ahousahtcorevaluesand proposedland usedesignations. Thefirst
meetings will be conducted in October and held in Ahousaht, Port
Alberni and Victoria in order to fully engage the members of our
community.

Several meetings will follow the first input session during the
course of the fall to receive feedback on the work that has been
produced.

Ourgoalistohavea fully developed Ahousaht community vision
within one year!

Please help us develop an
Ahousaht-made land & marine use vision!
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